
 

 

Sixth Form Newsletter 19/05/2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Year 13 Exam Leave 

Please see the attached letter from Mr Whitehouse detailing a 

change to the start of exam leave for year 13.  Exam leave will 

now start on Monday 22nd May.  Teachers will be available to 

support students if they want to attend but students can decide 

where best to revise, at home or in school. 

Year 13 Exams 

Year 13 exam season has now officially started and we wish all of the students the 

best with their exams.  The students have been working hard for the past two years 

and the results they receive will be the culmination of the hard work they have been 

putting in. 

Year 13 May revision sessions 

A number of A level subjects will be running revision sessions during the May half 

term.  Mr Whitehouse will be in touch on Monday with the full list. 

Year 12 Open Days 

University open days for 2024 entry have already 

started.  It is up to students to book themselves 

onto these days and inform the school.  The best 

place for students, and yourselves, to find out about 

the open days that are running is to use the 

following website https://www.opendays.com/  

Student Stars 

Each week we celebrate two students who have gone above and beyond with 

their contributions to Sixth Form.  They are invited to attend ‘hot chocolate’ 

with Mr McSweeney on a Wednesday morning and entered into a prize draw at 

the end of each term.  This week’s Student Stars were Rosa Ketley in year 12 

and Lewis Fahy in year 13.  

Yearbook 

Payments for the yearbook have now closed.  We will be putting through the order this week and 

students should receive the book, if ordered, on leavers day. 

Year 12 Work Experience 

Now that year 10 are on work experience, the careers team are pushing ahead with finalising the plans 

for year 12 work experience.  Your child should hear over the next few weeks where they have been 

placed.  We are still able to accept placements if students have managed to obtain their own placement. 

Regards 



 

 

David Constable 

dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

Sixth Form Lead 

 

 


